
Fra: Daniel.Blanchette@international.gc.ca
Sendt: 11.08.2015 12:58:33
Til: Daniel.Blanchette@international.gc.ca
Kopi: 

Emne: Invitation to Lunch from Ambassador of Canada
Vedlegg: image001.jpg;Invitation card (September 1 Lunch).pdf
Good afternoon,

I am happy to extend to you an invitation from the Ambassador of Canada, Mr. Artur Wilczynski, to a Lunch 
on September 1 2015, in honour of Dr. Karin Pittman for services rendered to Canada as Honorary Consul for 
Bergen, concluded on 20 June 2015.

Please find the invitation attached. It would be appreciated if you could confirm your presence and inform 
us of any dietary restrictions you may have.

Thank you,

Daniel Blanchette
Ambassador’s Assistant/Adjoint de l'Ambassadeur
Embassy of Canada/Ambassade du Canada
2299-5311 
Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada
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